City of Albuquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEW  MEXICO

November 11, 1999

Bradley L. Bingham, P.E.
Bohannan-Huston Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: Master Drainage Plan for Stonebridge Subdivision, (A12/D17) Engineer § Stamp
Dated 9/1/99.

Dear Mr. Bingham:

Mark H. Burak, P.E., who is under contract with the City, reviewed the above referenced Master
Drainage Plan and found the report acceptable. Attached is a copy of his approval letter.

Based on the information provided in the submittal of September 7, 1999, the above referenced
Drainage Management Plan for Stonebridge is approved by City Hydrology. All development
within this area must be in compliance with this approved Master plan.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.
Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.
City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Rick Beltramo, Bohannan-Huston
Norm Gregory, Centex Homes
File
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